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September 11, 2019 

 

 

Delegates of the World Religions Conference, 

 

 

As you gather together on Sunday, September 22nd for the 39th World Religions Conference taking place 

in Waterloo, Ontario, I want to extend my best wishes for a fruitful and inspiring event. 

 

It is wonderful to see people of different faiths and backgrounds come together with the shared purpose 

of learning from one another, understanding one another better, and working towards peace and 

tolerance. 

 

I wish you a day of memorable experiences and new friendships. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mayor Marianne Meed Ward 

City of Burlington 


